
 

  

 

Date: February 21, 2018 (also posted to DAS Opportunities website) 

To: Prospective Offerors   

From: Randall Stapp, Purchasing Agent III, CPPO, CPPB 

Iowa Department of Administrative Services - Central Procurement Bureau 

Phone 515-242-5005; e-randall.stapp@iowa.gov  

 

 RE: Addendum # 1 to RFP0218335034, Environmental Consulting for GRC, proposals due 3/06/18 

by 2:00pm 

 
The following additions, changes, and clarifications are hereby made by Addendum #1.   
 
 

1. Question: Under the Tier 1 Site Investigation, #5 & #6, as far as I know there are no DNR rules 
stating you must collect monthly soil and groundwater samples. Is this accurate? Or maybe a 
requirement specific to their site? Or is it a typo? 
 
Response: You can re-classify the services mentioned in #5 and #6 as services you need to be able 
to provide on an as needed basis. In the past these services were required for an extensive period of 
time due to certain events that occurred at GRC. GRC was cleared of those sampling requirements 
last year but we want you to include information (those services and potential fees) in case an 
unexpected event could again require those services.  

 
 

 
Please acknowledge addendums in your proposal. 


